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NEC Terminals Portfolio update – CETIS 

 

NEC herewith announces a NEC Terminals portfolio update. This announcement is specific regarding the 

limited set of Cetis®, Teledex®, TeleMatrix®, and Scitec® terminals, also known as CETIS terminals, that is 

available in NEC Prophix CPQ. 

 

 

As you are aware, NEC is constantly striving to maintain and enhance its service to its partners and 

customers, while on the other hand exploring options to maintain the most cost effective solution to 

partners and customers whilst safeguarding the NEC ECO commitments. 

 

Therefore, NEC would like to announce that due to the significantly higher costs of transport ongoing and 

the complexity of delivery, it has been decided to stop the offering and delivery of the limited set of CETIS 

terminals that are available in Prophix CPQ per May 1st, 2023 

New quotation and orders for Cetis terminals should be referred directly to Cetis. 

 

NEC and CETIS will continue our longstanding relationship and work in partnership to maintain 

interoperability between our products and to provide good support to all our partners. 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

To contact Cetis for United Kingdom, Europe & CIS, the following details can be used: 

CETIS EA LTD 

UNITED KINGDOM, EUROPE & CIS 

TEL: +44 (0)1908 904 860 

EMAIL: infoEA@cetis.com 

W: www.cetis.com 
 

We thank you for your understanding on this difficult decision we had to make. 

 

Sincerely,  

NEC Product Management 
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